
December 6, 2010

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DW 10-217

Dear Executive Director Howland,

On behalf of Tioga Drive homeowners I am enclosing the original and seven copies of our Petition to
Intervene in the matter of a permanent rate increase proposal by Tioga River Water Company. Copies
of our Petition to Intervene have also been mailed to the Office of the Consumer Advocate and Tioga
River Water Company.

We will have representatives present at the Prehearing Conference scheduled for December 14, 2010 at
10:00 am at the offices of the Public Utilities Commission. If you require anything further, please
contact me at 603-630-0322.

Sincerely,

~
‘ Jo1 nne E. Phillips

~30 Tioga Drive
Belmont, NH 03220


